
Our Ref: PS169/22-23/JFX/KLA

03 February 2023

Dear Parent/carer

Yr8 Enrichment trip to the Guildford Spectrum on Friday 14 July 2023

We are delighted that your child has signed up for the Year8 Enrichment trip to the Guildford
Spectrum Centre on Friday 14 July 2023.

Your child’s name has now been added to parent pay for the trip.   The cost for the trip is
£40.00.  This may be paid in one go or by 6 instalments if you prefer.  As we are a cashless
school, payment for the trip must be made via parent pay as we cannot accept cash
payments.

Please note we must receive full payment by Monday 1 May 2023 as we have to
confirm numbers and pay the invoice to the Guildford Spectrum Centre.  If you do not
pay in full by the due date, your child’s place on the trip will be cancelled.

Your consent to your child attending this trip will be deemed to have been given by you
logging into your Parent Pay account and paying for this trip.  You will also be asked for your
contact details for the day of the trip and any medical details that your child may have.

The return time for this trip is estimated at 16:30.  This is subject of course to possible
traffic delays.  Please would you indicate on parent pay, how your child will be getting
home from The Angmering School when we return.

We will contact you again nearer the date of the trip to finalise details.

Yours sincerely

Yours sincerely

Jayne Fillery

Year 8 Team Leader

jfillery@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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